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Dear Chavy, 
 

Research Ethics Approval 
 

Ref No: SSD/CUREC1A/14-110 
 

Title: The Ethics of Resource Allocation in the Neonatal Intensive Care Unit: An Empirical Perspective 
 

 The above application has been considered on behalf of the Social Sciences and Humanities 
Inter-divisional Research Ethics Committee (IDREC) in accordance with the procedures laid down by the 
University for ethical approval of all research involving human participants.  
 

I am pleased to inform you that, on the basis of the information provided to the IDREC, the 
proposed research has been judged as meeting appropriate ethical standards, and accordingly approval 
has been granted.  
 

Should there be any subsequent changes to the project, which raise ethical issues not covered in 
the original application, you should submit details to the IDREC for consideration. 
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